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Healthy, Happy, Holy

Sat Nam Dear Kundalini Yogis,

We send our prayers of strength and good health to all those affected by the
virus, and all those working for the health of our communities.

3HO Europe and the European Yoga Festival are monitoring the changing
situation in France and Europe with the COVID-19 and what impact this will have
on our ability to hold the Festival as planned. We are committed to the health and
safety of the community, and will follow the recommendations of the French (and
European) governments with regards to travel and gatherings.

White Tantric Yoga, in accordance with current safety guidelines, has cancelled
all gatherings worldwide until the autumn. Our usual three Tantric days at the
European Festival will therefore not happen.

We are actively moving ahead with planning this year's Festival, while also
planning that the Festival, this year, will look different than in recent years. We
will confirm plans for the Festival by 15 May 2020. Registration is now open, but
we will not take payment until mid-May.
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It is important to us not to miss the annual gathering of our yogic family. Since the
allegations against Yogi Bhajan came to light, our community has been shaken
and the need to be together, in person, feels essential. Together, we can continue
to process and find ways forward, in group consciousness.

We are planning a dedicated space with neutral facilitation at the European Yoga
Festival for allowing us to continue this process together.

Since there is a way through every block, we see this as an opportunity to hold
the festival in a different way, with a closer, cosier, gathering of our yogic family.

2020 is indeed opening a new era. Embracing change is what we are qualified for
through the teachings we received. Through our practice we can sustain the shift
humanity and our community are going through and be the change we want to
see.

Sat Nam
3HO Europe and The European Yoga Festival.
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